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David Munn, MD
Chair, Georgia Cancer Center 
Protocol Review and Monitoring Committee

Re: Letter of support for study entitled: “Click here to enter text.”
Dear Dr. Munn:

In my role as biostatistician, I confirm that I have reviewed the statistics for this investigator-initiated protocol and support its submission to the Protocol Review and Monitoring Committee (PRMC) for review.
Sincerely yours,
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